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13 January 2022

POSTPONEMENT OF THE YEAR-END PROGRAM IMPLEMENTATION REVIEW AND
PLANNING WORKSHOP ON SCHOOL-BASED FEEDING PROGRAMS (SBFP)

To:  OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs
Section/ Unit Heads
Elementary School Heads
District SBFP Coordinators
All Others Concerned

1. With reference to Division Memorandum No. 960, s. 2021, this Office announces the

postponement of the conduct of the said training-workshop in consideration of the increasing

number of COVID-19 cases and current Alert Level in Quezon Province.

2. Please wait for further notice to be issued through a separate Memorandum.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is highly desired.
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ELIAS A. ALICAYA JR., Ed

Assistant Schools Division

Officer-in-Charge

rintendent
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